
of ig’outfj Carolina
Office of tFje ^obernor

Nikki R. Haley 1205 Pendleton Street
Governor Columbia 29201

September 30, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Mr. Dave Cole
daveemc@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Cole,

Our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the following:

(1) All plist documents located on Gov[.] Haley’s state issued IPhone[;]
(2) All sms and/or text messages sent from Gov[.] Haley’s state issued phone[;]
(3) All pdf, docx, xml, png, gif, jpg documents located on Gov[.] Haley’s state issued 

phonef;]
(4) All emails, letters, correspondence, notes, transcripts, gis files, project plans, minutes, in 

possession by the [G]ovemor[‘]s [Ojffice in regards to the “GITI TIRE”, “PROJECT 
SUMMER”, CHESTER COUNTY”, “Djajadi”, “Enki Tan”[.J

In addition, you specified your request to include “any and all [metadata] pertaining to the above 
including date, time, account name.”

With regard to Item (1), our office does not possess these types of documents.

With regard to Item (2), our vendor has indicated that the only text records available for the 
state-issued phones are the number of text messages, not the content. Please let me know if you 
would like us to provide an estimate of costs for this type of text data.

With regard to Item (3), our office does not possess documents responsive to your request, 
because either the files do not exist or the device does not have the capability to store these types 
of files.

With regard to Item (4), our office will provide any and all documents in our possession related 
to your request. Our office will not release information that is not a public record or is exempt 
from disclosure pursuant to Section 30-4-40(a) of the South Carolina Code of Laws.
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Please be advised that our office will charge a reasonable cost for compiling and copying records 
as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b). Once compilation of the records is complete, you 
will be notified of the final cost for production.

In addition, please be advised that, once payment is received, our office will need a mailing 
address where records can be sent.

Sincerely.

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel

SP/rs


